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Dear all, 

We have had another wonderful week at our lovely school!  I started the week with an Autumn themed 

collective worship session, where we identified the signs of Autumn, talked about the different seasons, and 

finished with an erupting pumpkin!  The children were very excited to explore the reaction between 

bicarbonate of soda and vinegar, although they weren’t too keen on the smell!   

On Wednesday, we explored RE at NRIS and talked about the different religions within our school and our 

own places of worship.  Mrs Scott held a SEND coffee morning on Thursday, and Miss Lea talked to the 

children about the poems that they had been reading in school.  Some children also read the poems they had 

been learning to the rest of the school.  Y2 parents also came into school today to have a look at our 

sketchbooks and celebrate the fabulous art that the children have created.  

We have a very busy and exciting week planned for next week.  We will be welcoming parents into school for 

Parents Evening on Tuesday and Wednesday, and for our Harvest Festival performances on Thursday.  I am 

very much looking forward to watching the children perform as I’m sure you are too. 

Have a fantastic weekend.          

Mrs Stoddart 

Dates 

16th Oct → Reception open afternoon @2:30 
17th Oct → PCSO visiting YR 
17th Oct → New Sept 24 Reception Tours 
17th Oct → Parent Evening 3:30 – 6:00 
18th Oct → Parent Evening 3:30 – 6:00 

 

 

Dates  

19th Oct → Harvest Festival (Nursery & YR) 9:15 
19th Oct → Harvest Festival (Y1 & Y2) 2:00 
20th Oct → New Sept 24 Reception Tours 
20th Oct → Break for Half Term 
30th Oct → Children return to school 
WB 30th Oct → Theme Week: DECADES 

 

 

Chelwood Food Donations 

As we have our harvest festival next week we are 

asking for donations for Chelwood Food Bank. 

Each year we are amazed at the generosity of our 

families and ask again if you are able to donate to 

bring in donations by Thursday 19th October. 

Please can we request non-perishable items such 

as cereals / rice / pasta / tinned goods / 

cleaning products / coffee and tea / treats 

(chocolate and crisps) and long life milk    

 

 

Parent Council 
 

We still have a vacancy for a Parent Council 
Representative for Sea Otters class. 

 
The first meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday 

31st October 2023 at 9:00am – 10:00am. 
 

Please contact admin@nevillroad-
inf.stockport.sch.uk express your interest. 

 

 

 
Parents Evening  

We look forwarded to welcoming you all to parents 

evening on Tuesday and Wednesday next week. If 

you have not already done so these appointments 

can be booked online via school spider. 

Meetings will be held in classrooms (apart from 

Elephants which will be held in classroom 3). 

 

 

 

 

Mr S Holiday Club 

Mr S will be holding his Sports Club again this half 

term break, full information is attached to this email.  
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Communication this week 

Whole school 
11.10.23 – Reminder for SEND coffee morning; 13.10.23 – After School 
Activities; 13.10.23 - Newsletter 

Little Brown Bears  

Elephants (Nursery) 
11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening  

Koala Bears (Reception) 
10.10.23 – Monster Phonics; 11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening 

Polar Bears (Reception) 
10.10.23 – Monster Phonics: 11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening 

Sea Otters (Y1) 
10.10.23 – Monster Phonics; 11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening 

Blue Whales (Y1) 
10.10.23 – Monster Phonics; 11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening 

Sea Turtles (Y1) 
10.10.23 – Monster Phonics; 11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening 

Leopards (Y2) 
10.10.23 – Monster Phonics; 11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening 

Lions (Y2) 
10.10.23 – Monster Phonics; 11.10.23 – Booking for parents evening 

 

Housepoints 

 Bruntwood Lyme Woodbank Vernon 

This Week 158 129 164 197 
Total 631 534 649 663 

 

Parent & Carer Workshops 

As a staff, we are keen to help parents as much as possible and this includes delivering workshops to help 

understand what and how we ‘do’ things at school.  We are more than happy to hold workshops for parents 

& carers on any topics if we can and can organise them for during the school day or after school or in the 

evening. 

We do need to have a good attendance level from parents and carers if we are to go ahead so with that in 

mind … if there are any topics via your class WhatsApp that you would collectively like to attend, 

please let us know so we can organise it. Email in to admin@nevillroad-inf.stockport.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@nevillroad-inf.stockport.sch.uk


 

 

Friday 13th October 2023 

Certificates 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Silver Gold Platinum Diamond Emerald 

15 0 0 0 0 0 

 

 

 

I am a  
Honeycomb Hero

 

Go For It Gorilla 
This week the following children have all really shown a Growth Mindset and let their teachers know 

they are a ‘Go For It Gorilla’. Please see the school website (Parent Section) for more information 

on growth mindset. 

Niamh D Amayah A James H Ruby H 

Khalid G Orla B  Florence G  Isak A  Myles B 

These children have been voted for by their class mates to be 

the Honeycomb Hero – they have been following all of our 

Golden Rules beautifully and the other children have noticed 

how great they have been – Well Done, we are very proud of 

you!!  
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